
file:///S|/...w/RTK%20Requests%20FY20/Petrofsky%20Rte%20145/Stewart%20files/FW%20Recent%20Letters%20to%20the%20Editor.txt[8/26/2019 12:02:48 PM]

From:   Stewart, Sarah
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 1:52 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Recent Letters to the Editor
Attachments:    Letter Judy Carlucci 2018.pdf; Jacques.pdf; Letter 6.pdf; Concord Monitor Abby 
2017.jpg.pdf; letters to editor John P, Al.jpg.pdf; Letter to Ed., ATVs.pdf; letters to editor Claire, 
Abby, Abutters.jpg.pdf

From: John Petrofsky <jpetrofsky@googlemail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 2:52 PM 
To: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: Recent Letters to the Editor

Hi Sarah,

I hope you are well, and that you had a good trip to Iceland! 

I'm not sure where conversations are in terms of addressing OHRV issues at the moment, but I 
wanted to pass along recent (last seven months or so) letters coming in from the North Country. 
This is the first batch. There are a couple more that I read in the Sentinel, and haven't been able 
to copy. To be fair, there was one letter in response to mine from Harry Brown, also in the 
Sentinel. Concern is clearly strong, and growing, and I wanted to pass this along as an update. 

Thank you again for engaging on this topic. 

Best,
John Petrofsky
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